
Moraga Horsemen’s Association 
July 2016 

 
Calendar of Events 

June 21 – MHA at the arena 

Potluck at 6, meeting at 7:30 

July 19 MHA at arena 

August 16– MHA at the Arena 

August 11to 15– Campout at Jack Brooks 

September 20 – MHA at Linda Sanders’ 

September 23 to 25 – Jerry Tindell Clinic 

October 16 – Pumpkins and Ponies in the 

Pasture 

October 18 – MHA at Larry and Laura’s 

November 15 – MHA at Karen and Rob’s 

 

 
Congratulations to Kristin and Lanni for completing 

their first 50 mile endurance ride! 

 

MHA Meeting Minutes - 6/21/16 
 

Attending:  Larry Hunt, Gayle Jackson, Karen Bottiani, 

Lynda Sanders, Penny Sinder, Laura Stetson, Jenni 

Smith, Corinne Dutra-Roberts, Kristin Ojala, Laura Fend, 

Gary Fend, Rob Harrison andRachel Rezos 

 

Minutes from the May meeting were approved  

 

President's Report: 

Attendees at the May meeting voted to name 

Xenophon as the beneficiary for the Ponies and 

Pumpkins event. It was decided by those attending the 

June meeting that 50% of the profits will be donated.  

 

Corinne will send out a poll via email regarding the 

"Mad Dog Saloon".  

 

Vice President's Report: 

Jenni passed around the pasture wait list and activities 

sheets for members to check and update as needed. 

Notices will go out to individuals on the wait list who 

have not met the activities requirements.  

 

Treasurer's Report: 

The pasture account balance is $22,923.80 and the 

general account is $13,701.99 

 

Pasture Report: 

In spite of the dry weather there is still quite a bit of 

food, the horses are fat. Ticks and chiggers have been 

abundant as well, unfortunately. The 14' gate between 

the Homestead and English pastures needs to be 

replaced. Larry Hunt offered to investigate.  

 

Old Business: 

The first Ponies & Pumpkins planning meeting was held. 

Kristen is VP at Tilden Wildcat Horseman's Association 

and suggested to that group that members volunteer 

for P&P and have an information booth. They are 

predominantly an equine trail advocacy group and 

could educate the public on those issues.  

 

A P&P volunteer sign up sheet will go out to MHA 

members via email. Please sign up for hours. We will 

need a lot of support! 

 

New Business: 

There have been no new sign ups for the Jerry Tindell 



clinic though people have committed verbally. Four 

people have signed up and paid fees.  

 

The Jack Brook camping trip is rapidly approaching. The 

club has paid the reservation fees. Gayle sent an email 

with what horse campers will owe. The horse spots are 

filled with a wait list but there is room for additional 

people. Gayle will send an email to organize carpooling.  

 

Kristen suggested a day ride at Pt Reyes. It will likely be 

a Wednesday in July or August.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm, near record efficiency! 

 
Jenni and Claudio on his first Redwood Ride! 

 

Jerry Tindell Clinic 

September 23-25 
There is still room in the clinic, so be sure 

to contact Susan Brewer to reserve a 

space! 

www.jerrytindell.com 

(877)820-2033 
 


